

May 6, 1998

Ms. Nancy Fowler P.O.Box 404 Conyers, GA 30012

Dear Nancy:

Thank you for your letter of May 2, 1998.

I have no objection to your speaking outside the Archdiocese of Atlanta, with the understanding that you will seek and obtain the permission of the bishop or archbishop of the diocese or archdiocese where you intend to speak.

Assuring you of my prayers and best wishes and with kind personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Most Reverend John F. Donoghue

Archbishop of Atlanta

680 West Peachtree Street, N.W. · Atlanta, Georgia 30308-1984 · (404) 888-7804 · Fax (404) 885-7494